

TOWN OF BRADFORD

NEW HAMPSHIRE 03221



OFFICE OF SELECTMEN

October 12, 2016

Brooks McCandlish Chair, Bradford Zoning Board Bradford, NH

Dear Brooks,

I, John Pfeifle, Chair of the Board of Selectmen in Bradford, personally support the proposed motor vehicle salvage yard located on property at County Road and Rowe Mountain Road (Map 9/Lot 45).

This project is beneficial for Bradford in a number of ways. First, it provides needed services. Second, the location is ideal for this type of business in that it is isolated, yet easily accessible. Finally, I have full confidence in the operator and his plan. He possesses the skill and ability to responsibly operate this type of business.

I fully support his request for a special exception and urge the Board to allow him to move forward with the project. This is a good business for Bradford.

Sincerely,

John Pfeifle

John Pfeifle / KLA